
COMPOSITE PICTORIAL REVIEW OF THOSE ATTENDING 
BRYAN’S RECENT MEETING AT THE OLD SITE OF THE WESTSIDE 

SCHOOL WITH THE STATE DIVISION DIRECTORS 

Gov. Bryan greeting many in attendance at the meeting. 
Bernice Moten Jenkins, Dir. Management/Employee Relations, Governor’s of- 
fice is shown presenting the panel to the community group in attendance. 

Part of the group in attendance. Shown above (left) Jimmy Love, owner of 
Love’s Cocktail Lounge and next to him the Las Vegas Sentinel Associate 
Editor George A. Bums. 

Governor Bryan during a post-meeting discussion with (left) State Senator Joe 
Neal and Assemblyman Lonie Chaney. 

Shown below is a collage of pictures showing many who were in attendance 
at the “get acquainted” meeting held recently with Governor Richard Bryan 
and the State Division Directors. 


